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A variety of classic automobiles made an appearance along Newcomb Place on the
Tulane uptown campus on Monday (July 24). The cars were on hand for a film shoot
for the historical drama The Butler, which is being shot on campus and around New
Orleans.

The film follows the real-life story of Eugene Allen, an African American butler who
served eight presidents in the White House during his career.
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